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Pumpkin Contest 

Bring pumpkins in         

between 29th & 30th. 

Judging will be in the  

morning of the 31st. 

*NO CARVING* 

 

OFFICE LOCATIONS 

 

MAIN OFFICE: 

209 HWY 641 N. 

CAMDEN, TN 38320 

(731)584-7238 

(800)338-4609 

 

JVILLE LONG ST: 

213 LONG ST 

NEW JOHNSONVILLE, TN 
37134 

(931)535-9000 

 

CUMBERLAND CITY: 

815  CUMBERLAND CITY RD 

CUMBERLAND CITY, TN 37050 

(931)827-6266 

 

HUNTINGDON: 

20405 E. MAIN 

HUNTINGDON, TN 38344 

(731)986-2245 

Drive Down Your Payments - Refinance Your Vehicle Loan At The Credit Union 

You love your new wheels. The monthly payments? Not so much. It may be time for a do-over. Bring your vehi-

cle loan paperwork to the credit union and we'll help you figure out if refinancing your loan here is in your best 

interest. For example, we may be able to reduce the annual percentage rate you are paying on your loan, ei-

ther reducing your payment or helping you pay the loan off faster. That means you'll pay less over time and the 

total price will be reduced. At the credit union, we're here for you, not the financial institution's or dealer's 

stockholders. We'll help you get back in the driver's seat and take control of your payments. Give us a call to 

find out how.  

Thank You, Vets 

As Veteran's Day nears, Johnsonville TVA Employees Credit Union would like to extend a heartfelt "Thank You" 

to the courageous men and women who have dedicated their careers and lives to preserving our freedom in 

America. Veteran's Day, held each year on November 11, marks the day when we, as a country, honor all mili-

tary personnel for their bravery and sacrifice. Now observed in cities and communities throughout the US, this 

important day officially became a legal holiday on June 1, 1954. Citizens pay homage and show respect to our 

veterans in many ways including flying the flag, attending parades, volunteering at local VA hospitals, or touring 

monuments/memorials. One of the most well-known Veteran's Day tributes is a wreath-laying ceremony at the 

Arlington National Cemetery where over 40,000 veterans and their families are buried. More recently the week 

of November 11-17 became known as National Veterans Awareness Week and comes with special observanc-

es.  

Share The Benefits Of Credit Union Membership 

Friends don't let friends, nor their family members, pay too much for financial services. That's why you'll want 

to share with them the benefits of belonging to the credit union. Here's where they will not only find competi-

tive rates on savings and loans, but a variety of products and services to help them manage their personal fi-

nances. While for-profit financial institutions have their shareholders to answer to, the credit union is a not-for-

profit financial cooperative that exists only to serve its members. So please pass the word about the credit 

union difference. Your friends and family will thank you for helping them discover that difference and how it 

can help them achieve their financial goals. For more information about sharing the benefits of membership, 

visit our website or contact the credit union.  

Happy Birthday International Credit Union Day! 

Thursday, October 18th is International Credit Union Day, and this year is the 70th anniversary of the 

celebration of the credit union difference. As you take advantage of all the benefits of belonging, you're not 

only helping yourself, but helping your fellow members. That's the reason credit unions exist, and that's worth 

celebrating. Join us for refreshments and giveaways. 



Check out our mobile app! Located in the 
Google Play Store and the Apple App 

Store!! Search JTVAECU in the store search 
bar! 

You can also use the QR Codes Below! 

Apple                    Android 

 

Protecting Your ID 

Identity theft continues to be one of the fastest growing crimes in the United States. ID theft is a 

crime where a thief steals your personal information, such as your full name or Social Security 

number, to commit fraud. The identity thief can use your information to fraudulently apply for 

credit, file taxes, or get medical services. Here are some ways to help prevent this from happen-

ing to you.  

* Place outgoing "snail mail" in a secure mailbox. If you don't have a locked mailbox, pick up in-

coming mail as soon as possible.  

* Pay close attention to billing cycles. If a bill doesn't arrive on time, it's possible an identity thief 

has stolen it.  

* Protect your Social Security number by leaving your card at home in a secure location. Do not 

carry it with you on a daily basis. Be very careful about giving the number out.  

* Place passwords on bank, credit card, and phone accounts. Choose a password that mixes ran-

dom numbers with letters. Do not use your birthday, your dog's name, or anything else a thief 

could guess.  

* Keep your information safe online. If you shop online frequently, consider having a separate 

account for your online purchases. Make sure you have virus protection - update it regularly.  

* Do not give out any personal information over the Internet, on the phone, or through the mail 

unless you were the one to initiate contact or you are sure about the identity of the person or 

the company.  

* Shred documents that you no longer need, including credit card applications, insurance forms, 

health forms, and billing statements.  

* Store private documents in a secured location.  

 

 

Text Message Fraud Alerts 

The enrollment for Debit Card text message fraud alerts starts October 16, 2018. If  you 

have a debit card and we have your correct cell phone number, you will receive the 

following text message: 

Johnsonville TVA ECU Fraud Alerts. Reply YES to enroll. Reply HELP for help. STOP to 

cancel. Msg & Data Rates May Apply. 

Please note: You have 72 hours to reply to this message. 

 

 

*Past E-Statement Winners* 

Jody Weems 

Janet Autry 

Sheila Culpepper 

CAT #47229-News-09/18 

MONEY TALK 

 

 

 

 

ATM Locations 

You can use your Johnsonville TVA Employees 

Credit Union Debit Card surcharge free at these 

locations. This gives you 24 hour access to your 

checking account. 

- 209 Hwy 641 North, Camden Branch    

- 20405 East Main St., Huntingdon Branch    

- 213 Long St., New Johnsonville Branch    

- HOJO's Market Erin, TN   

- Waverly (Murphy Oil, Wal-Mart)     

- Busy Bee - Cumberland City 

- Teeters Market - Tennessee Ridge 


